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Here again are some of the highlights from 

the last 20 years of the Zero goal Beat. you can 

read them at http://www.w8lky.org/newsltrs/.  

May, 1991 (Editor, KC3CL) 

• A special election for club president was 
planned, due to the resignation of Gary, 
KB8GAB. 

• There was a article on duping, by yours 
truly. It’s amusing that paper duping was 

mentioned, but then this was 20 years ago. 
May, 1996 (Editor, WX8G) 

• There was an interesting article on 
propagation by Jerry, AA8GY (now N8SH). 

• The search continued for a replacement 

editor, as WX8G was preparing to take a 
break from editing.  

The AARC  

Wayback Machine 

• The Zero Beat had received an excellent 

rating in the Amateur Radio News Service’s an-
nual newsletter contest.  

• The same week, Joe Philips, K8QOE 
caught up with me to award the 2nd place cer-
tificate for the Ohio Section Newsletter contest. 
May, 2001, (Editor, KD8MQ) 

• The 2001 Mall Show was coming up on 

Memorial day weekend.  
• The club discussion on purchase of an 

equipment trailer was tabled after a van was 

donated to the club.  

May, 2006, (Editor, KE8VE) 

•Larry, KE8VE was writing about BPL, and 
why it was a bad idea. 

•The club was planning to hold Field Day at 
Marlington Middle School.  


